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Our ref: INFO.COM (2018) D/1075 

Alenka  ŠKERJANC,

President, 

UEMS Occupational Medicine section 

Subject:  HWC 2018-2019 Official Campaign Partnership 

Dear Ms. Škerjanc, 

I am very pleased to welcome UEMS Occupational Medicine section as an official partner of the ‘Healthy 
Workplaces Manage Dangerous Substances’ Campaign 2018-19.  

Over the coming two years your organisation and the European Agency for Safety and Health at Work (EU-OSHA) 
will be again working closely together and promote the effective management of dangerous substances in the 
workplace. 

You will remember that the campaign was officially launched on 24th April 2018 during a press conference hosted by 
Marianne Thyssen, Commissioner for Employment, Social Affairs, Skills and Labour Mobility. 

In the meantime the campaign has received a very warm welcome by the national and European press, and the 
campaign hashtag #EUhealthyworkplaces is setting an unprecedented record of engagement across the broad EU-
OSHA community, and more is to come. In the next two years the ‘Healthy Workplaces Manage Dangerous 
Substances’ Campaign will be the focus of hundreds of events organised at the national and European level, 
(especially during the annual European Week for Safety and Health at Work in October 2018 and 2019) and millions 
of information sheets, DVDs and other campaign material will be made available for free. 

You have already been invited to choose among the items included in our Campaign Partner Welcome Pack, which 
consists of a selection of campaign material (including the campaign guide and leaflet, posters, campaign pens and 
other promotional material); while your partner profile already features on the campaign website http://www.healthy-
workplaces.eu/ which is visited by thousands of people every day. 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact EU-OSHA’s campaigns manager Ms Heike 
Klempa (klempa@osha.europa.eu). 

We thank you for your support and commitment to healthier and safer workplaces and look forward to working together 
with you in the coming months. 

Yours sincerely, 

Christa Sedlatschek 

Director, European Agency for Safety and Health at Work
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